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Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Animals 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

This week we have learnt about the local area.  We also learnt about addition. We were 
counting people coming onto the bus and adding together the construction blocks when 
building. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Jc0JiwBF/jBbqs9r6
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/4e5bOiMW/F4XsBaf2
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pEhARaRb/11GDYA2C


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read  the story ‘What the Ladybird Heard’ 
and write our own versions of the story. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about subtraction and taking away. 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
take away              shrieked  

 
night         

 
edge                    grumbled             

 Understanding of the World 
We will learn about mini beasts and go on a 
mini beast hunt in the playground.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will make collages of ladybirds based on the work 
of artist Pacita Abad, the grasshopper. 
Please can you child bring in cardboard boxes to use in 
art next week. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your children 
learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 


